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October 25, 2021 
 
Via E-Mail 
Bill Litton, Chairperson 
Osceola Local Mitigation Strategy Working Group 
2586 Partin Settlement Road 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 
 
Re: Appointment to the Osceola Local Mitigation Strategy Working Group 
 
Dear Mr. Litton,  
 
The School District of Osceola County would like to appoint Mr. Randy Shuttera, Assistant Superintendent of School 
Operations, and Ms. Rhonda Blake, Director of Planning Services, to serve as the primary representatives to the 
Osceola Local Mitigation Strategy Working Group. I wholeheartedly entrust these individuals to serve the Working 
Group. 
 
The representatives understand that as members of the LMS Working Group, they will be responsible for working 
with others in developing and revising the LMS Plan, coordinating mitigation actions within the County, setting the 
priority level for local mitigation projects, and contributing to the annual update process.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Debra P. Pace, Ed. D.  
Superintendent 
The School District of Osceola County 
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